Britto, John

L
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Sent: Wednesday, April 4, 2018 9:09 AM
To: Britto, John
Subject: FW: Jaffari Development Proposal and City of Vaughan Council Meeting April 4, 2018
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From: Sascha Jacobi [mailto: | | || NS CW A‘PJL{L 4 1§

Sent: Tuesday, April 03, 2018 9:12 PM M
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca !E T
Subject: Jaffari Development Proposal and City of Vaughan Council Meeting April 4, 2018

I am emailing as I cannot attend the meeting on April 4th at 1:00 pm in regards to the Jaffari project.

As a local resident this area [ am concerned about the increase in traffic that this development would bring. A massive increase in
residents would only result in further congestion on the roads, as well as an impact on the existing infrastructure (including the water
and sewage system).

As well, one of the things we love about where we live is the look of the neighbourhood with all the homes looking like they are part
of the community. A condo would change the look of the neighbourhood and what is a family development.

Tn addition, my family often take walls in the neighbourhood and the local woods. I am concerned that the increase in density will
increase the traffic and their safety on the street. As well, my kids enjoy being able to spot the local wildlife when in the woods. I am
concerned that the development would take away these and endanger the lives of the animals.

Thank you for your tinte and consideration
A concerned local resident
Sascha Jacobi




